
WINTER
VACCINATIONS
2024 
Get vaccinated this winter! 

RSV VACCINATION 

A new national respiratory vaccination has been introduced for this year to 
protect against seasonal respiratory syncytial virus. The rollout, which will 

start from 1 September 2024 in England, includes a vaccine for pregnant 
women over 28 weeks to help protect their newborn babies, a routine 

programme for those over 75 and a one-off campaign for people aged 75 
to 79. These are the groups at the greatest risk from RSV, based on advice 
from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCVI). We will 
be holding vaccination clinics here at the surgery and will invite those who 

are eligible in the coming months. 

COVID-19 
VACCINATIONS 

Protecting ourselves against Covid-19 is 
still very important, especially as we 
enter the winter months. If you are 
eligible for the vaccination this winter, 
you will be invited to attend the ERC 
clinic as before. 

FLU VACCINATIONS 

As we do every year, we will be offering 
Flu vaccinations during our own clinics. 

For those who are eligible, we have 
already reserved your vaccination and 

will be inviting you to book in to one of 
our clinics shortly to ensure you are 

protected this winter. 

JOINT COVID-19 AND
FLU CLINICS 

New for this year, if you are invited for 
your COVID-19 vaccine at the ERC there 
will be the option to have your flu 
vaccination during this clinic.                       
These vaccines can be safely 
administered together and prevent you 
from having to attend two separate 
clinics. Both vaccinations done in one 
sitting! 


